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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 30th June 

A wonderful week... 
Our Y2 children had a fantastic time on 

their trip to Martin Mere, where they were 
thrilled to see the otters and take part in 
pond dipping — and luckily, the weather 

stayed fine for their adventure. Reception 
have been full of excitement as they     
released their butterflies this week,    

having loved watching the caterpillars 
grow and transform as part of their 
learning about life cycles. They also    
enjoyed their time in Forest School,    

exploring nature hands-on. Meanwhile, 
Y3 have been busy playing Spanish bingo 

and diving into Roman history, using 
their research on Roman soldiers to      
inspire some brilliant poetry. In Y5,     

children began their new D&T project on 
Architecture by experimenting with paper 

straws. In assembly on Friday we 
launched our new DIAMOND certificates 

for 300 house points.  Eight children      
received a certificate! Congratulations to 
Zach in Y6—he won the huge bundle of 

sweets—correctly guessing the weight at 
Party in the Playground!   
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We are a Nut Free School 
 

A reminder that no nuts or 
nut spreads should be sent in 

for packed lunches.  
Thanks for your support with 

this. 

Raffle Tickets 
The draw for the raffle will take place in the 

last week of term. 
Please return any raffle tickets sold with 

names and class or phone numbers and the 
cash in the  envelope provided.  

 
Thank you! 

 

 

 
Monday 7th July    Year 1 Victorian Day 
Wednesday 9th July   Year 1 Class Assembly 2.40pm 
Thursday 10th July   Year 6 Evacuee visit 
Friday 11th July    Year 5 Trip to Ski Rossendale 
Tuesday 15th July    Year 6 Leavers Show 6pm 
Wednesday 16th July   School’s 60th birthday Celebration Day 
Thursday 17th July    Year 6 Trip to Tree Top Nets 
Friday 18th July    School Closes for Summer Break  

Forest Schools Sessions  
Please ensure children come to school in their forest schools clothes and trainers.  They need a 
pair of wellies, old trainers or walking boots in a named bag to change into.  Children will need 

appropriate clothing such as a waterproof coat or a sun hat depending on the weather.  

Please note change of dates!  

Linc: Wednesday 2nd July Y6 and YR buddies: Wednesday 9th July  

Our certificate winners this week 
are: 

 
YR - Harriet, Tobias 

Y1 - Frederick, Robbie 

Y2 - Oisín, Nicholas  

Y3 - Chloe, Annabelle 

Y4 - Zoya, Stephen 

Y5 - Caelan, Lewis 

Y6 - Isabella, Niamh 

LINC - Jude L 

 
 

Please make payment via Arbor for any school meals or Before and After School 
Club fees outstanding. Reminders were sent last week via email. If you need any 

help with Arbor, please contact the school office. Thank you


